MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING

Town of Frankfort Plan Commission
717//07 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 32nd meeting July 17, 2007. Commission Chairwoman Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 7:39 p.m. 

Present were Manore; vice chairwoman Becky Gates; secretary Bryce Black; commission members Brian Bee, Denny Wentworth, Donna Gates; and alternates Curt Stine, Mike Roberts and Sally Baecker . 

1. Minutes from previous meeting
Black read the minutes from the June plan commission meeting.  With the addition of the phrase "Town of Stockton" in item 3, B. Gates moved to approve the minutes as read, seconded by Roberts. The motion was unanimously approved.

2. Commission member terms

Manore reminded commission members that August will mark the third anniversary of the plan commission, and that the original members' initial three year terms will expire. She asked members to let her know whether they wish to continue to serve, and for how long a term. She will ask the Town board to reappoint them.
3. Sesquicentennial plans

We briefly discussed possible plans for a low-key gathering to celebrate the Town's 150th anniversary next year. One idea is to focus on local history, and try to get more area residents involved in gathering and sharing historical information.
4. Reports from Commission Members

Baecker reported that she attended a workshop in Wausau regarding comprehensive planning. She said the main speaker, Michael Shaw of the Santa Cruz, CA organization Freedom 21, warned of "what comprehenive planning can become."

5. Review comprehensive plan draft chapter 10

Manore passed out copies of the most recent draft of Chapter 10 of the Town's Comprehensive Plan, Intergovernmental Cooperation.  A number of suggestions were made for  revisions, which Manore will incorporate into the chapter's next draft. 

7. Upcoming meetings
The Town of Frankfort regular monthly Town board meeting is scheduled for  8/14/07.

The Plan Commission will  meet next on 8/21/07, 7:30 p.m.. The agenda will include examining draft chapter 11, Land Use. After the meeting, we will have an informal celebration of the Plan Commission's third anniversary.

5. Adjournment
B. Gates moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Baecker; the motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:32 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bryce Black, Recording Secretary
